
 
21st July – Listening to God 
 

28th July 2024 –  
David and Bathsheba 

  
 

 
Don't forget to nominate the Parish for the Movement for Good Awards - next draw is 22nd July 
If you haven't yet nominated the Parish, please do so. It only takes a minute or so, and every 
nomination helps our chances of winning £1,000. Here's the link: 
https://movementforgood.com/index.php?cn=1193766&ct=church#nominateACharity Scroll down the 
page to the nomination form. 
 
 
 

PARISH DIARY  

Saturday 20th  10.00am 
 10.00am 

Coffee and Chat.  Meeting Room. H C Network. 
Harnham Harvest Table on Parish Field. 

Sunday 21st     9.30am 
 11.00am 
   2.00pm  
   3.00pm 

Communion.  St George’s. 
Service of the Word.  All Saints. 
Wedding rehearsal. All Saints. 
Community Tea and D-DAY sing along.  Parish Hall. 

Tuesday 23rd     9.00am 
12.00noon 
   1.30pm 
   5.00pm 
   7.30pm 

Morning Prayer. All Saints. 
MU Diocesan Service. Cathedral. 
Magazine Collation. Meeting Room. 
Sharing the Vision. Diocesan Zoom Information (see below). 
PCC in the Parish Hall. 

Wednesday 24th    9.00am 
   5.45pm  
   7.30pm  

Morning Prayer. St George’s. 
Diocesan Synod. St Francis Church.   
Pause for Thought.  Rose and Crown. 

Saturday 27th     2.00pm Fun Day and Parish Fete.  Parish Hall and Field. 

Sunday 28th     8.00am 
   9.30am 
 11.00am 

Said Communion BCP.  All Saints. 
Communion Service. St George’s. 
Service of the Word.  All Saints. 

Tuesday 30th     9.00am Morning Prayer.  All Saints. 

Wednesday 31st     9.00am Morning Prayer. St George’s. 

Saturday 3rd   10.00am Coffee and Chat.  Meeting Room. H C Network. 

Sunday 4th  
August 

 10.00am  
 

United communion service. All Saints.  
Morning Star’s Mission. Mike and Kerry Badger will lead this service 
and talk. 

READINGS  
2 Samuel 7: 1-14 P290 
Mark 6: 30-34,53-56  P39 
 

2 Samuel 11: 1-15 P293 
John 6: 1-21  P94 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

m 

Please PRAY for: 

• peace between Russia and Ukraine and Palestine and Israel - those who have died, those 
who mourn, those who seek refuge.  Wisdom for all who lead. 

• The Nippon Sei Ko Kai and The Episcopal Church in Jerusalem & The Middle East.  

• the Episcopal Churches in South Sudan and Sudan especially Rt Revd Zacharia Mangar 
Apeti, Bishop of Wulu in South Sudan and Rt Revd Paul Tokmach Lual, Bishop of Nyang in 
South Sudan. 

• the parishes in the Weymouth and Portland Deanery and Sherborne Deanery. 

• Morning Star. 

• Residential homes for the elderly, Salisbury Carers, Age UK, Alzheimer’s Support, Luncheon 
Clubs and Day Centres. 

• Holiday and Summer Playschemes. 

• The Mothers Union. 

• Climate Justice in action. 
• those who live in Sussex Road, Parsonage Green, Saxon Road and Wesley Court.. 

• those who are sick, and all who care for them, especially Kath G, Simon W, Pam J, Anne B,  
Margaret R, Sharon S, Princess of Wales and King Charles III. 

• those who have died especially Pat Hathaway and John Byron. All who have died in war/ 
famine. 

https://movementforgood.com/index.php?cn=1193766&ct=church#nominateACharity


Community Tea – Sunday 21st July, 3-5pm in the Parish Hall 
If you live alone or would enjoy time with others, do come along.  We will not only be enjoying a 
delicious tea, but sharing in a D Day Sing-Along led by Malcolm Sturgess and accompanied by Libby 
Poppleton.  If you need transport please call Katharine Callard 01722 501200. 
 
Sharing the Vision 
The Vision for the Diocese is “Making Jesus Known” and have been holding events around the diocese 
to promote this. On Tuesday 23 July at 5:30pm the Diocese will be holding a virtual 'Sharing the Vision' 
event.   
 
 

Volunteers still needed to help with running a stall at the fete. 
Please, please contact Emma Wilson if you can help, even if for 
only an hour.  billandem.wilson@outlook.com 
 

There is still time to drop off items for the fete.   We are looking for:                                                                 

• Top quality raffle prizes 

• Key rings 

• Plants 

• Books and bric-a-brac 

• Bottles for the Bottle Stall  
 
All the above can be dropped off to the Parish Office on a Friday 
afternoon between 3-4.30pm.  
 
Please encourage friends and family to visit the Fun Day 
 

HARNHAM HARVEST TABLE IS BACK 
Harnham Harvest Table is back for the summer, starting this Saturday 20 July from 10 am - 12 noon in 
the Parish Hall field. Then on Saturday 27 July, the Harvest Table will be part of the “We Love 
Harnham” Fun Day and Parish Fete, at the Parish Hall from 2 - 4 pm. The Harnham Community 
Network is exploring other possible venues for the rest of the summer.  For the latest news, see 
www.harnhamcommunity.org. The Harvest Table provides a place where local gardeners and allotment 
holders can share their surplus fruit and vegetables with their neighbours - share what you can spare, 
take what you can use. 
 
Clothing Collection for Church Funds 
We are once again working with a company called “Bag2school” to raise funds for the parish.  We are 
looking for men’s, ladies and children’s clothing and shoes, bed linen, curtains and towels in a 
reasonable condition.  (No pillows, duvets, school uniform or work clothes).  The more we collect the 
more money we raise; so please over the summer if you are having a clear out, please consider 
donating them to us and encourage friends and family to do the same. Bags can be dropped off to the 
Parish Office on Friday afternoons between 3-4.30pm.  Keep an eye on the notices for collection date 
and other drop off points.     
 
Volunteer Painters needed! 
During August there will be some painting work done on the outside of the hall and some Parish Office 
“in house” renovations. If you could volunteer to sand or to paint please let Revd Becky or Charles 
know so that we can arrange the best time to do so. 
 
“Pause for Prosecco” is taking a break in August. We will meet again on Thursday 12th September. 
 
PET SERVICE - Sunday 30th September The morning service will be an all age united outdoor service 
with communion in celebration of PETS as there will be no Pet Festival this year. If you have a pet or a 
toy pet do bring them along. If you can help with set up then please let Revd Becky know. 
 
 
Vicar:   Revd Becky  01722 333564 (Day off - Saturday) 
Assistant Priest:  Revd Julian  01722 334272 (Day off - Saturday) 
Assistant Curate: Revd Mike  07803 167889 (Day off - Saturday) 
Safeguarding Officer Jacqui Brown   07909 648 309 safeguarding.harnhamchurches@gmail.com 
Parish Administrator:  Linda Baker    07925 108856 or harnhamparish@btinternet.com 
Lift Coordinator:  Pat Clegg                 07450 217091 or Harnhamparishliftsx1@gmail.com 

mailto:billandem.wilson@outlook.com
http://www.harnhamcommunity.org/
https://d.docs.live.net/8964dadaa264e8d4/Documents/1DOCUMENTS/Church%20Notices/safeguarding.harnhamchurches@gmail.com
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